
 

 

Fallow Deer 

We wanted to assure you and your lovely children that in January we will 

do the lovely things we had planned for this festive season.  We will 

arrange a date for our little Nativity as part of Epiphany, we’ll have a New 

Year party instead of a Christmas one and do our Christmas crafts and activities.  

There are lots of lovely Christmassy things you can do this week at home such as baking, 

making Christmas decorations, making cards, watching Christmas movies and most importantly 

staying safe! 

We both wish you all a very happy and healthy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in 

the New Year. 

From  

Mrs Jeavons & Mrs Oliver 

xx 


